
 

 

MIDWIFERY SERVICES OF LAMBTON-KENT 

TWO GENERAL REGISTRANT POSITIONS AVAILABLE 

We are looking for two general registrants to join our amazing group of midwives. Start date is flexible. 
We have an abundant waiting list and will bring on caseload for successful candidates. Come work with 
us and enjoy a great work environment, excellent support staff and a positive hospital relationship.  

Midwifery Services of Lambton-Kent has been established since 1994.  We have a mix of full and part 
time midwives.  We moved into a brand new office space in January, 2019 which is minutes from the 
hospital and close to downtown where there are many unique dining options.  We provide services to a 
number of indigenous communities.  Since we are a smaller city, traffic is minimal as you can drive from 
one side of the city to the other in 15 minutes.  We enjoy the mild winters compared to the rest of the 
province. 

We work in a shared care model.  Each team coordinates their own on call/vacation schedule.  We 
always have one midwife from each team on call at any given time.  At Bluewater Health, our midwives 
provide fentanyl and epidurals to our clients as needed.  We currently do not run our own inductions. 

Sarnia is noted for its breathtaking sky blue water and beautiful waterfronts.  The city boasts over 100 
well maintained parks, and 15 miles of all purpose trails and miles of sandy lakefront beaches.  Sarnia 
combines small town friendliness and ease of transportation with big city amenities.  Stroll along 
Centennial Park, Sarnia Bay and try the famous fries under the Bluewater Bridge, to experience the true 
flavor of Sarnia.  Boating, swimming, golfing, live horse racing, a casino, live theatre, outdoor concerts, 
as well as our brand new art gallery, are the many things to experience and enjoy in Sarnia-Lambton.  
Sarnia is situated at the mouth of Lake Huron and borders Michigan to the west.  It’s only a one hour 
drive to Detroit.  Sarnia-Lambton has a much lower cost of living than many areas in the province. 

Email your resume including references to info@sarniamidwives.com.  Midwives who identify as 
indigenous are encouraged to apply.  Applications are being accepted immediately and all applicants will 
be contacted.  Only suitable applicants will be granted an interview within the next few weeks. 

Midwifery Services of Lambton-Kent 
350 Christina Street, North 
Sarnia, ON  N7T 5V7 
Tel:  (519) 337-2229 Email:  info@sarniamidwives.com 
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